Admin/Peterborough
185 Hunter St E
Peterborough, ON
K9H 0H1

705-742-7067
Admin Fax 705-745-6011
Ptbo Fax 705-742-7608

peterborough@commcareptbo.org

www.commcareptbo.org

Offices
Apsley Lakefield
Buckhorn Millbrook
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Programs and Services
¢ Access to Primary Care

¢ Brokered Home Help/
Home Maintenance

¢ Caremobile
¢ Dining & Recreation Events

e Exercise & Falls
Prevention Classes

¢ Friendly Visiting

¢ Grocery Shopping
& Delivery

¢ Health & Wellness Clinics
* Home at Last

¢ Home First

¢ Information & Referral

e Lifeline

¢ Meals on Wheels

* Medical Equipment Rental

* Telephone Reassurance
Checks

¢ Transportation
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Empowering you to live at home
in the City and County of Peterborough

May 7, 2025

Alana Solman

Chief Administrative Officer
Township of North Kawartha
280 Burleigh St.

Apsley, ON KOL 1A0

Dear Alana:

On behalf of Community Care and the clients we serve, | want to extend my heartfelt
gratitude to your Worship Mayor Carolyn Amyotte and Council Members for your
unwavering support and donation of $3,183.62 to our Apsley office. Your commitmentis a
powerful reminder of the profound difference long-term support makes.

in a community where local resources for vulnerable individuals are limited, your
contributions are a lifeline. Thanks to the township of North Kawartha, seniors and adults
with physical challenges in Apsley can access life enhancing services such as Meals on
Wheels and Transportation for vital medical and other appointments. Your impact reaches
far beyond numbers - transforming lives and fostering a sense of security and dignity.

Fundraising is instrumental in helping us thrive and ensure the sustainability of our vital
programs and services. We know that seniors and adults with physical challenges want to
stay out of hospitals and long-term care facilities, preferring to remain in their own homes
and communities that they love. You are helping us achieve that! As our local population
ages higher than the provincial average, we are seeing a surge in need for our programs,
and the need to subsidize these services for vulnerable individuals as well.

Katie Bryck, Community Development Coordinator in Apsley, and her volunteers do a
wonderful job in supporting the health and well-being of individuals. Helping each other is
what Community Care is all about. Please know how much your support is appreciated, not
only by those we serve but also by those of us privileged to carry out this mission.

Sincerely,

Chief Executive Officer

Cc: Katie Bryck, Community Development Coordinator
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